
HANOVER, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03756 

P.O. BOX 483 603/643-4123 

October 28, 2022 

To: ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 

Cc: puc@puc.nh.gov; ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov; Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov; registrations@energy.nh.gov; 

Clifton.Below@cpcnh.org; henry@cpcnh.org; golding@communitychoicepartners.com; 

SupplierServicesNH@eversource.com CommunityAggregation@nhec.com ;CommunityAggregation@libertyutilities.com, 

April.Salas@hanovernh.org 

Subject: Puc 2203.01, Hanover Electric Aggregation Committee Registration 

I am writing on behalf of the Town of Hanover to register the Hanover Aggregation Committee pursuant to Puc 2203.01: 

1. Peter Kulbacki, P.E., Town of Hanover Director of Public Works is the primary contact and also serves as the liaison

for the committee. His contact information is: Town of Hanover, P.O. Box 483, Hanover, NH (603)643-3327,

peter.kulbacki@hanovernh.org.

2. Peter Kulbacki is hereby authorized to request information from the utilities pursuant to Puc 2203.02.

3. There is no current committee website

Pursuant to current Commission policy, this notice is being filed electronically only. We will provide notice if any of the 

above information is updated. 

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or requests for further clarification regarding the 

registration of our Electric Aggregation Committee. 

Sincerely, 

.� 
Alex, Torpey, Town Manager 

(603) 643-0701

Alex.torpey@hanobvernh.org 


